

Charity Number:1102098

Easter Egg Hunt

Dear Parents and Carers,

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School will be holding an Easter Egg Hunt on Monday 25th March 3.30-5pm. This will be a ticketed event at a cost of £2.50 per child. Siblings are welcome but will also require a ticket, these will be available on ParentPay from Thursday 14th March until Thursday 21st March, and you will need to select the quantity of tickets you require. Your child will not bring home a physical ticket but they will be given a clue sheet and wristband by their class teacher on the day of the Easter Egg Hunt. Each child that enters will receive a chocolate prize at the end. Please note that parental supervision will be required throughout (children that attend All Stars After School Club will be supervised by staff.) The event will start from the KS2 playground and will take place only in the school grounds. Please email us at friendsatlscpschool@gmail.com if your child has an allergy and will require an alternative to milk chocolate.

Alongside the Easter Egg Hunt we will have guess the number of eggs in the jar, guess the name of the bunny and various refreshments for sale. We will be very grateful for donations of cakes to be brought to school on the Monday morning for us to sell, we just ask for a list of ingredients for each cake please to comply with food safety regulations, and that you clearly name your container so we can ensure it gets back to you!

Thank you for your continued support,

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School